
NEWSLETTER
31st August, 2021
TERM 3, WEEK 8

93-107 Darling Street, Wentworth
Phone: 03 50273146

E-mail:
wentworth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Website:
www.wentworth-p.schools.nsw.edu.au.

PBL FOCUS THIS WEEK: Learning From Home

COMING EVENTS

Date Event Who More Info

POSTPONED
1 September

PARENT SESSION - Sounds Write
Reading

Parents and
Carers

Learn all about the program we are using in
K-2 whole class learning and Year 3-6

intervention

POSTPONED
3 September

Education Week Assembly All Students Band and Choir performing.

6 September Maggie Dent Webinar - ‘practical
parenting during the pandemic’

Parents and
Carers

4:00-5:15 via Zoom. More info to come. All
welcome

POSTPONED
10 September

Crazy Hair Day All students More details to come

17 September Last Day of Term 3 All students

4 October Public Holiday All students No school this day

5 October First Day of Term 4 All Students Fingers crossed

POSTPONED
15-17 November

Lake Cullulleraine Camp Year 4/5 At this stage still going ahead. More info
will be released soon.

Learning@Home Website

Everything you need to know about how Learning From Home is happening at Wentworth Public School can be found at our
Learning@Home website - https://tinyurl.com/wr38nu8

Hard copy work packs can also be picked up from the front office.

Students can call their teacher at any time in the school day via the ‘teacher hotline’ phones (numbers are on the
Learning@Home website and at the school office) and check in on their daily Zoom sessions.
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Principal’s Message

Please see below the rough transcript of the video posted to the school Facebook and Seesaw pages on Sunday

evening.

Hi everyone,

Just checking in after our first two weeks of Learning From Home. With the NSW State Government announcing the state-wide
lockdown to be extended until the 10th of September, we will be Learning From Home until then. So that means we have at
least two more weeks of Learning From Home. Once our part of NSW is released from the stay at home orders we will be back
at school. This means that we may be back at school for Week 10 of this term, or more likely at the start of Term 4 after the
school holiday period.

Thank you to everyone who has been getting involved and helping their students complete work – it is no easy task and I know
some days might be harder than others. Please know that the school is here to help and we know everyone is trying really
hard. Don’t worry if you need a day off school work whilst learning from home to keep the house sane and the relationship
with your students positive.

Thank you to the 25 families who completed our week 2 survey – a few things to note from the survey

- 2 thirds of our families are using a mix of hard copy packs and the Learning@Home website
- 80% of our families are completing Tier 1 activities
- 46% of our families are completing either the online or offline Tier 2 NSW DoE Guided learning packages
- 10% of families completed some of the Tier 3 show booklet last week
- About 50% of families are spending between 3 and 4 hours completing work each day, with the other 50% spending 3

or less hours each day completing Learning From Home tasks
- 40% of families may be feeling a bit overwhelmed by Learning From Home. Thank you for your honesty in this and the

school will make sure we make contact with you to see how we can help.
- Our families are loving the daily Zoom sessions which I know the teachers are as well and these will continue

A few things to note this week.

- There is a new ‘Tier 3’ unit of work called ‘The Zoo’, you may recognise it from last year – the activities are still just as
good and relevant for those families looking for some extra work in addition to our Tier 1 classroom teacher-led
activities.

- New post box at school to drop off hard copy work for those families who are having trouble with Seesaw or internet
access. The teachers will then upload it to seesaw for you.

- Each day each class has a ‘star activity’ this week. Every time a student completes the task and puts it in the new post
box or posts it to their teacher on seesaw they will get one ticket into our end of week raffle. There will be lots of prizes
and these tasks will be able to be done by all of our students – so make sure you collect your work pack to access the
star activities. Prizes this week will include a drone, Lego and colouring packs. Every star activity completed will also get
a PBL ticket into our end of Term PBL raffle for being persistent by striving to do your best and having a go again and
again.

- The school will be providing our families to a link on Seesaw for a Zoom webinar with Maggie Dent about Practical
Parenting in the Pandemic on Wednesday afternoon. PLEASE NOTE THIS IS NOW NEXT MONDAY AFTERNOON - more
info to come

- We will have Fun Friday again this week, with all classes also having a Wellbeing Wednesday activity

Our goal as a school this week is to have all of our families complete some tasks this week.

The teachers have loved receiving your calls on their teacher hotline phones the last couple of weeks, so keep ringing them
between 9:30 and 3:30 if your children need help, just have a question or just need a chat, we are here to help.

As always – please let me know if I can help in any way or can help you with anything.

Mr Hodgetts

Principal



Learning From Home - Positives and Pics



Parent and Carer Pandemic Survival packs

The school and Sarah our Chaplain have put

together some parent/carer pandemic survival

kits - one per family. Make sure you grab one

next time you are up at school.

Mr Hodgetts would like to apologise to any

families that he has forgotten to give one to so

far this week, please grab one next time you are

at school :)



Star Activity Raffle



Maggie Dent Zoom




